

Apellido y Nombre:

Instituto:

LISTENING

1) LISTEN AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER. (20)

READ THE QUESTIONS . TICK ✓ AND WRITE ✎

1 WHICH PICTURE SHOWS EMMA AND HER MOTHER?



2 WRITE TRUE OR FALSE.

- A. EMMA IS NOT HUNGRY ☐
- B. SHE EATS A CHEESE AND TOMATO SANDWICH ☐
- C. EMMA IS THIRSTY ☐
- D. EMMA WANTS TO GO SWIMMING ☐
- E. EMMA CAN GO SWIMMING AT ONE O'CLOCK ☐

3 WRITE, COMPLETE THE SENTENCES

- A. _____ AND SIT UNDER THE UMBRELLA, EMMA
- B. _____ HERE ON THE TOWEL
- C. _____ ON MY SUNGLASSES
- D. EMMA, _____ SUNHAT ON, PLEASE.

2) READING. READ AND ANSWER(10)

Hi, there! My name's Chris Martin and I'm the lead singer and keyboardist of Coldplay, a very famous British pop and rock band. The other members of the band are lead guitarist Johnny Buckland, bassist Guy Berryman and drummer Will Champion. Our official website is www.coldplay.com. This is our Instagram page: [/coldplay](https://www.instagram.com/coldplay), and this is our Twitter account: [@coldplay](https://twitter.com/coldplay).

I'm from Exeter, in the south of England, and my birthday is on 2nd March. My idols are Beyoncé and Jay Z. Guy's birthday is on 12th April. He is from Scotland and his family is not big. Johnny and Will are from England too. Will's from Southampton. His father is a university professor and his mother is a teacher. Johnny's from London. His favourite singer is George Harrison. His brother Tim is also a music fan. Tim's favourite band is Coldplay!



1. WHO IS THE PERSON DESCRIBED IN THE TEXT?

2. IS HE AMERICAN?

3. WHEN IS GUY'S BIRTHDAY?

4. IS TIM JOHNNY'S BROTHER?

5. IS TIM A MEMBER OF COLDPLAY?



3) COMPLETE the text using the words in the box.(10)

This (1) _____ Carleen and Ronald and this is
(2) _____ house. It's really cool! It's in Pennsylvania, (3) _____ the USA. It's brown
and (4) _____. It isn't very (5) _____. There are plants (6) _____ the
house. How (7) _____ rooms are (8) _____ in the house? There are three
bedrooms and two (9) _____. There's a kitchen and a living room. But there isn't
a dining room and there isn't a (10) _____.

BATHROOMS – GARAGE – IN - IN FRONT OF - IS – MANY – THEIR – THERE – WHITE - BIG

4) Put the words in order to make sentences. (20)

1 on/ up/ Sue/ gets/ always/ early/Mondays.

2 can /Brad/swim/well/very.

3 late/Steve/always/school./is/for

4 can/not/French/speak/Amy

5 are/There/not/ apples/ any / basket/the/in.

5) Match the questions with the answers.(20)

1 What do you do?

A She's a shop assistant

2 What time do you start work?

B Jeans and a T-shirt

3 What do you wear for work?

C In a hotel

4 Where do you work?

D I'm a doctor

5 What does she do?

E At half past eight

WRITING

7) Choose ONE of the following options. Write your text in 30 to 50 words.(20)

OPTION A

Read Tom's notes and use his notes to write an email to a penfriend

Name & age: Tom, twelve years old

Where you live: Berlin, Germany

Reasons for writing: learn about the UK,
practise English

Free-time activities: surf the Net, play
sports, read magazines

Favourite video game: Spyro the Dragon -
you travel to

different worlds to collect gems and eggs
to save dragons

OPTION B

Write about your favourite pop star. Use the ideas to help you

Name - SURNAME – TYPE OF MUSIC – PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION- Why you like HIM/HER

